
 

City of Newton 
 

Legal Notice 
 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 
 

 Public hearings will be held on Wednesday, December 16, 2020, 2020 at 7:00 PM, before the Land Use 

Committee of the Newton City Council for the purpose of hearing the following petitions at which time all 

parties interested in the items shall be heard. Notice will be published Tuesday, December 1, 2020 and 

Tuesday, December 8, 2020 in The Boston Globe and Wednesday, December 9, 2020 in the Newton 

Tab, with a copy posted on the city’s website at www.newtonma.gov and in a conspicuous place at 

Newton City Hall.  

 Please Note: Due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, this meeting will be virtual and can be 

attended by desktop, laptop, tablet or phone by visiting the following link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84276890592  or by calling         +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) and using 

the Meeting ID: 842 7689 0592. A final agenda will be posted on Friday, December 11, 2020  

 http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/aldermen/fridaypack.asp. If the State of Emergency is terminated 

or if the Governor's Order suspending certain provisions of open meeting law is rescinded, this 

meeting will be held on the Second Floor of City Hall, 1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton. Please 

call the Clerk’s office at 617-796-1210 for more information.  
 

Referred to the Real Property Reuse Committee 
#65-20  Reuse of the West Newton National Guard Armory (295-19) 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT submitting on August 7, 2016 a letter 
recommending that the West Newton Armory located at 1135 Washington Street be evaluated 
for the purpose of leasing the property for redevelopment as 100% affordable housing or for 
municipal uses pursuant to Ordinance Section 2-7. 
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